
Hello and welcome to Texas!  
 
The VT-22 Officers’ Spouses Club is a club for spouses/fiancés/significant others of students 
and instructors with a variety of social activities and opportunities for fun.  Squadron wide 
parties, luncheons, philanthropic endeavors, Golden Eagle Day, and a host of other gatherings 
are part of the OSC's undertakings.  We hope the OSC will be a positive part of your time here in 
Texas! 
 
You will be receiving the most recent social roster so you can have contact information for the 
other spouses in the area.  If you notice you are not on the roster, don't worry. It is updated every 
couple of weeks and you are sure to be on the next one. There are also periodic emails and 
e-vites from the OSC regarding specific events, opportunities or just information in general that 
is of interest to our constituency.  If you notice you are not receiving these emails within the next 
few weeks, please let me know or email ​vt22officersspousesclub@gmail.com​ to get it fixed 
ASAP. 
 
The Officers’ Spouses Club meets once each month, with an e-vite or announcing the coming 
month's meeting time, place, and theme.  We try to alternate the meetings between Kingsville 
and Corpus Christi. Let us know if you have an idea or would like to host/co-host one of these 
events! 
 
One of our goals in VT-22 OSC is to get as many as we can involved.  Regardless if you are an 
instructor spouse or a student spouse (or girlfriend/boyfriend or fiancée!), we want everyone to 
be included and to participate as much as they want.  To that end, we have a Facebook group that 
contains the most up-to-date information about the OSC's activities as well as helpful info 
regarding the area and the club itself.  Please visit and revisit our Facebook page (VT 22 OSC) as 
things are constantly updated.  If you send me a request I would be happy to add you to the 
group! 
 
Lastly, OSC membership is voluntary. You do not have to be a member to attend any events. But 
it is important to note that membership helps to buffer expenses at social events, donate to local 
charities and assist other squadron activities that support the families of your squadron. So it is 
our wish that you see the membership fee for what it is- a small investment in strengthening the 
ties of our intimate aviation community. Membership is a one-time fee of $31 for student 
spouses and a yearly fee of $62 for instructor spouses. If you would like to become a member 
you can PayPal directly at: ​paypal.me/vt22osc​ OR at ​www.vt22osc.square.site​ OR pay 
cash/credit at our next meeting. 
Again, welcome to VT-22! We are glad you are here! 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Take Care! 


